
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

FEBRUARY 19-23, 1979 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19 

7:30 p.m. 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 20 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. or after chapel 

4:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 21 

10:00 a.m. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00 - 1:45 p.m. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23 

10:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VI, No. 21 

Baptist Young Women meeting, Bethea 
Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Thomas A. Bland, 
Professor of Christian Ethics and 
Sociology. 

Senior class meeting. Appl_eby 205. 
See notice for details. 

Special program on the current situa-
tion in Iran presented by Dr. George 
Braswell. Appleby Chapel. See notice. 

Chapel: Reverend Stephen Shoemaker, 
Presbyterian Campus Minister, N.C. State 
University. Sponsored by the Mission 
and Ministry Conference. 

Chapel: "Harvest." A Multimedia Missions 
Musical. Dr. James Good, Director. 
Sponsored by Mission and Ministry Con-
ference. 

Theological Students Fellowship. Mackie 
Hall Conference Room. 

SPECIAL FORUM: "An Intern Year Away." 
Cafeteria. Interns will share their 
experiences and potential supervisors 
for 1979-80 will be introduced. Spon-
sored by Formation ~n Ministry. 

Intern Year supervisors available for 
conferences in the Bethea Room, Appleby 
building. 

SENIOR CLASS MEETING: There will be an important Senior Class 
meeting on Tuesday, February 20 at 
10:30 a.m. or after chapel in Appleby 205. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the· Senior Class gift. All 
class members are asked to be present. 

OVER 



SPECIAL PROGRAM 
ON IRAN: --

On Tuesday, February 20 at 4:00 p.m., 
there will be a special program in 
Appleby Chapel on, "Iran: Impact on 

World Politics and the Christian World Mission." Dr. George Braswell 
will speak from his experience as a missionary and university professor 
in Iran. There will also be an opportunity for feedback and questions. 
This is the same program previously scheduled for February 8 but can-
celled because of the snow. 

INTERN DAY 
FEBRUARY2-3: 

Through a forum and conferences with 
students (see Friday calendar), special 
emphasis will be given to the option 

of taking an Intern Year away from campus. Internships available for 
1979-80 include Legislative Liaison Intern, Chaplain Ministries, Virginia 
Baptist General Board, Richmond; Chaplain Intern, Chaplain Service of Va.·, 
Richmond; Campus Ministry Interns in Virginia and Georgia, and Local 
Church Interns in Maryland and Virginia. Several of these opportunities 
may qualify for supervision and credit through M292 "Internship in Ministry." 
Further information on some internships is available in the Formation 
in Ministry office. 

ALABAMA STUDENTS: Plans are being made for the annual 
Alabama Banquet on Thursday, March 15 

at 7:00 p.m. in the seminary cafeteria. Dr. Sam Granade from the Ala-
bama State Convention will speak. Please see Ray Howell or Fred Treadwell 
as soon as po_ssible for reservations ($1.00 per person). 

CAMP STAFF INTERVIEWS: Mr. Larry Yoder from the Department 
of Baptist Men (Virginia Convention) 

will be on campus February 26 and 27 to talk with anyone interested in 
working in their camps for boys. These camps are for boys, grades 3-12, 
incorporating regular and special skill programming. Mr. Yoder will 
be available for interviews Monday (afternoon and evening) and all day 
Tuesday. Make appointments in Formation in Ministry office. 

MISSION AND MINISTRY 
FOR YOU:-----

The Student Mission and Ministry 
Conference program, "Free to Be ... ," 

. will be held on the Southeastern campus 
this coming weekend, February 23-25. Brochures will be available at 
several locations and the conference is open to.the seminary community • 
(no registration fee charge for seminarians.) The following people will be 
available for consulations on matters related to missions on Saturday, 
February 24, 1:00-5:00 p.m. in the Mackie conference room: Don Rhymes, 
Doris Connor and Marilyn Prickett - Home Mission Board; Stan Nelson and 
Bill O'Brien from the Foreign Mission Board. Home and Foreign missionaries 
will also be available. Housing for conference participants is still 
needed. Your support and participation are encouraged. 

COMING EVENTS: The SocialCommittee of the Student 
Council announces two upcoming events 

on campus. The movie "Crossed Swords" will be shown Thursday, March 1. 
On Thursday, March 8, David Meece will be in concert at 8:00 p.m. in 
Binkley Chapel. Watch for more details. 

SUMMER WORK AT RIDGECREST: A representative from Ridgecrest will 
be on our campus Thursday, February 22, 

interviewing for workers in the Assembly's pre-school summer program. Sign 
up for interviews in the Formation in Ministry Office. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs Office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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